Chicago’s Christmas Ship

Bringing Christmas trees to disadvantaged families
www.christmasship.org
Ms. Laurie Jasmin

Thompson Historical Advisory Committee
Thompson  Township, Michigan

November 22, 2008

Dear Ms. Jasmin:

On behalf of Chicago’s Christmas Ship Executive Committee, I am pleased to invite you and your entire group to attend our VIP Reception aboard M/V MYSTIC BLUE, at Navy Pier from 4:00 pm to 6:30 pm Friday, December 5, 2008. The ship is located on the south dock, toward the east end of Navy Pier. I suggest parking in the Navy Pier east parking lot as far east as possible to be close to the boarding area.

Please r.s.v.p. CAPT Bill Glynn 312-346-2700.

We look forward to seeing you there. Thank you for your efforts to support Chicago’s Christmas Ship and participating in our educational program. 
Sincerely,

CAPT George T. Lisner

Chairman, Executive Committee 

Chicago’s Christmas Ship

1284 Prairie Avenue

Des Plaines, IL 60016

lisner@lisner.us
